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PURDYS FUNDRAISER 
 
We’re thrilled to share that Purdy’s Chocolates Christmas Order raised an impressive $1,701.26! A heartfelt 
thank you to everyone for your support. We would also like to extend a special thanks to our coordinator, 
Hang Chou, for all her hard work in organizing this fundraiser.  
 
SPIRIT DAY 
 
Gr. 7 Students Spirit Day is on Sunday, November 17. 
 
PROFESSIONAL DAY ON NOVEMBER 22 
 
The school will be closed on Fri., Nov. 22, 2024, for a teacher Professional Day. 
 
MORNING AND AFTER SCHOOL PARENT SUPERVIORS NEEDED  
 
We have been reviewing Morning and After School Supervision for November and December months. 
Currently there are many empty slots. This is of great concern as this is one of the most 
necessary parent participation responsibilities. We are reaching out to you to make a 
commitment in signing up for morning and after school supervision. This is necessary to ensure 
the safety of our students.  If we do not receive a positive response to this request, there may be 
a need to increase participation hours.  
 
https://signup.com/go/LdLyzNA 
 
MORNING Supervision    8:20am - 8:50am 
 
MON-FRI: Morning 8:20-8:50 AM (30 min). This participation is one of our most important as it impacts the 
safety of children and is open to all parents. It is great because you only have to adjust your drop-off and 
pick-up time a little bit and fulfill your participation requirement. 
TASK: Assist with parking lot safety. Ensure kids and parents are using crosswalks. Direct incoming and 
outgoing vehicles on the parking lot. Open and close car doors for morning drop off.  
 
AFTER SCHOOL Supervision 2:55 pm - 3:25 pm 
 
MON-FRI: After School 2:55pm - 3:25pm (30 min). This participation is one of our most important as it 
impacts the safety of children and is open to all parents.  
 
TASK: Assist with parking lot safety. Ensure kids and parents are using crosswalks. Direct incoming and 
outgoing vehicles on the parking lot. Assist on keeping an eye on all the kids in the school yard. 
 
**CANCELLATION: Please remember that cancelling your spot should be done at least 48 hours ( 2 days in 
advance ) and that every effort must be made to find a replacement. There will be a $25 no show penalty.  
 
CHRISTMAS CONCERT COSTUMES 
Please see attached Christmas concert costume list 
 
UNIFORM REMINDERS 
  
Parents, please label all uniform items (shirts, pants, kilts, shorts, etc.) with a permanent black marker. If 
your child’s name has faded, please re-write the name.  
 
Please check uniform labels (your child may be wearing someone’s golf shirt, sweater, shirt, pants, kilt, gym  
 
 



 
 
 
shirt, or gym shorts) If you notice another student’s name, please return the item to your child’s classroom 
teacher.   
 
Please ensure that uniform items are neat in appearance. You may need to hem pants or kilts and patch any 
tears in clothing items.  Also, if your child has outgrown uniform items, they will need to be replaced with a 
bigger size so that they are comfortable at school.  
 
The length of your child’s kilt must not be shorter than an inch above the knee.   
 
 
IN NEED OF CARDBOARD  
 
Thank you to all those families who dropped off cardboard pieces.  We continue to be in need of cardboard 
sheets or flattened cardboard boxes for gardening purposes.  If you have any large sheets of cardboard or 
cardboard boxes (flattened), please and drop them off at the school office any time this month.   
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


